RE: 5-B-21-SC

On August 16, 2020, Dawn Clark came to my front door and explained a situation with their pool and
that the city considered it to be too close to the road and she was petitioning for a variance to remedy
the situation. | did not understand this meant a road closure. | was in a hurry to keep an appointment
and signed the document she gave me without reading it. Therefore, | would like to rescind my position
as | do not approve of the road closing which could someday keep us from having access to the park.

One of the reasons we purchased our home almost 23 years ago was because of easy access to the park
for ourselves, our children, and our 9 grandchildren.

Respectfully,

Melody Fugate
5-10-2021



